Ramirez, An

From: Karis Clinton <createorder@hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 8:42 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: oil trucking

Caution: This email criginated from a source outlside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Supervisors,

Please vote against Exxon mobile plan to start production from the riggs again. As your staff has already
pointed out the promise of jobs and security are not realistic.

The truth of the matter is that the ecological threat is real. Once destroyed we cannot get back the delicate
and sensitive ecosystems. Please stand against any who seek to put our nature in harms way for their profit.

Thank you for all you do,
Karis
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From: Lucas Meyers <lucas@abandon.io>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 845 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: NO TO EXXON

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Sam;a Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please please please.

This is a TERRIBLE idea.
Das cannot let this happen.

EXKON CEO GLAIMS FRACKING IS SAFE

FILES LAWSUIT-T0-STOP FRACKING NEAR
HIS 100 ACRE HORSE RANCH.
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From: Hadley Tomicki <hadleytomicki@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:06 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Stop Exxon's Qil Proposal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments uniess you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Hello Santa Barbara County,

| am a Montecito resident writing to urge you to stop Exxon's intentions of restarting offshore drilling and trucking. Our
children and society's future depends on reducing the amount of carbon emissions being released in the atmosphere
and allowing this company to continue damaging our atmosphere is detrimental to the efforts of everybody trying to
reduce carbon emissions.

Thank you,
Hadley Tomicki
93108
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From: Sarah Clabeaux <sarah.e.clabeaux@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:25 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Please vote to deny the Exxon Mobil proposal today!

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

To Whom it May Concern,

Please deny Exxon Mobil's proposal to restart production at the three aging offshore platforms. In recent years we have
seen too many accidents and spills related to aging oil infrastructure. Please do not continue this trend. We also have an
incredible amount of traffic moving through Santa Barbara county. While there are still significant road improvement
projects ongoing, increasing traffic with heavy truck traffic makes no sense at all. California is a leader in
environmentalism, please take a strong stand and deny Exxon Mobil's proposal to restart production at the three aging
offshore platforms.

Sincerely,
Sarah Clabeaux
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From: County Executive Office

Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:29 AM
To: sbcob

Subject: FW: Vote on oil shipping

-----Original Message-----

From: Ruth Malengo <rmalengo@icloud.com>

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 7:38 PM

To: County Executive Office <caoemail@co.santa-barbara.ca.us>
Subject: Vote on oil shipping

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please vote to approve the shipping by Exxon that is in the agenda 4/8 Help Ukraine stop using foreign oil and stop
Russia from invading Ukraine.

We were energy independent and should become that again. Do our part.

Step up SB

Ruth Malengo

2433 Calle Andalucia

Santa Barbara, Ca 93109

Sent from my iPhone



Ramirez, Angelica
U

From: Jim's Email <jimsemail@protonmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:37 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: ExxonMobil Proposal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

As a resident and homeowner in Santa Barbara, | strongly oppose subject proposal.
- James Gehle

Sent from ProtonMail mobile
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From: Barbara Tomicki <bdtomicki@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:38 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: oil

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe,

We do not need more truck traffic thru Santa Barbara especially a
toxic product. Every week there is another wreck that stops traffic
for hours.

Sincerely, Barbara Tomicki
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From: Shannon Simpson <shansimp9@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 9:58 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Exxon Request to Restart Platforms

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara Board of Supervisors,

As a Santa Barbara resident living adjacent to Leadbetter Beach | ask you to deny Exxon's request to restart its Hondo,
Harmony, and Heritage platforms. It is past time we begin to phase out oil and gas extraction and transition to clean
energy for the benefit of our environment, and our health and safety. In addition, trucking is one of the most risky ways
of transferring oil and gas. We are seen as a leader in addressing climate change, let's live up to it.

Thank you for your attention.
Shannon Simpson

50 Barranca Ave

Santa Barbara, CA 93109
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From: Veronica Aguirre-Dutton <dazzlevdesigns@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 10:02 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: No to Exxon Mobil proposal

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachmenis unless vou verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Please deny this dangerous proposal. ExxonMobil’s plan will result in more oil spills, air poliution, and
increased climate change at a time when we need to pursue clean energy alternatives

Thank you, Veronica Aguirre-Dutton
SB County citizen

Sent from my iLove &
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From: Gerald Winters <geraldeugenewinters@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 10:03 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: Oil

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Let the trucks roll. One hundred dollars won’t even fill my truck with fuel n

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone
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From: Kevin O'Gorman (kevinogormand@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
<kwautomail@phone2action.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 10:19 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: Deny Exxon trucking project - Upcoming Board of Supervisors Meeting

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors,

This stuff is a danger all along its route.
It is a distraction from where we should be going -- renewables.
It is a nuisance to other uses of the highways.

[ urge you to deny this dangerous project as recommended by the Santa Barbara Planning Commission.

In addition to the significant and unavoidable risks of spills from trucking the oil, the purported benefit of producing oil

from the offshore platforms and processing it on the Gaviota coast would bring with it unacceptable risks of offshore oil
spills, air pollution and toxic fire and smoke risks that were not analyzed in the EIR, which focused narrowly on trucking

impacts.

The recent oil spill off of Orange County underlines the severity of these risks. In addition, ExxonMobil's facilities were
the largest sources of air pollution in the county and contained dangerous and toxic materials in an area that has burned
by wildfire twice in the 6 years since the facilities have been shut down. We were fortunate that oil and dangerous gases
were not present at the site during the recent Alisal fire, which burned onto ExxonMobil's property.

It is not just that the trucking routes are along sections of road with above average accident rates, there have been
specific and recent instances of oil tankers on this route spilling oil into rivers and starting fires. In fact, on October 11 --
the same day as the Alisal fire -- an oil tanker crash near Orcutt caused a fire in Eucalyptus trees.

Thank you for denying this dangerous and unacceptable oil trucking project.

Sincerely,

Kevin O'Gorman

545 Morning Rise Ln

Arroyo Grande, CA 93420
kevinogormand4@gmail.com
(805) 574-0384

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider, on behalf of an individual associated with Sierra Club. If you
need more information, please contact Lillian Miller at Sierra Club at core.help@sierraclub.org or (415) 977-5500.
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From: Theron Tomicki <therontomicki@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 10:25 AM
To: sbcob
Subject: ExxonMobil Restarting Oil Platforms

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

As a longtime Santa Barbara resident, | am writing to voice my disapproval of ExxonMobil’s plan to restart
3 platforms and truck the oil out of town using our roads and freeways.

This plan will result in more oil spills, air pollution, and increased climate change at a time when we need
to pursue clean energy alternatives.

Please do vote for, promote or encourage this truly misguided pursuit.

Thank you,

THERON TOMICKI

621 Colfax Ct

Goleta CA 93117

8056180368
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From: Rocio Vargas <Rocio.Vargas.533643592@p2a.co>
Sent: Tuesday, March 8, 2022 11:09 AM

To: sbcob

Subject: ExxonMobil Interim Trucking Permit Support Comment

Caution: This email originated from a source outside of the County of Santa Barbara. Do not
click links or open attachments unless you verify the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors,

| write to urge your support for approval of ExxonMobil’s temporary trucking permit.

The interim trucking will help to jumpstart the local economy, bring displaced workers and their family’s home, provide
critical funding for local schools and public safety and favor local energy production over unsustainable imports of

foreign oil.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment, please read my comment into the record.

Sincerely,

Regards,

Rocio Vargas

419 Timber Ln

Santa Maria, CA 93458



